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This month sure has started out interesting to say the least. Our new 
elementary custodian, Geno Colbert, is doing an excellent job and seems to have 
adapted well to his duties.  He is definitely proving to be a welcome addition to 
the CCSD staff. Thomas Mills Jr. and Doyle Canada, as always, are doing an 
excellent job keeping the middle and high school in good shape.

Trampus Conatser has been servicing our bus fleet as well as driving bus 
routes. We have been doing whatever landscaping we can do but the weather has 
not been cooperating very well this month.

 I have been installing new exhaust fans in the wood and welding shop to 
help facilitate better exhausting of the fine wood particles, metal particles, and 
welding fumes which have at times been an issue. I have also begun getting 
heating and HVAC systems ready for the oncoming winter months. There is, of 
course, always minor issues arising that need to be taken care of.

 During the last week of September and the first week of October I will be 
out of town on an elk hunt, so Trampus will be taking care of things in my stead 
while I am gone. 

We have a preventative maintenance site visit from Wayne Marquis in 
November so steps are being taken in preparation for that. Our last site visit from 
him went well and should go just as good this time.

That is all I have for the moment.  As always thank you for your support.

Zach Scheidecker 


